
 
 
 
 
 

Executed letter 
October 14, 2021 
 
George A. Rohlsen 
Director 
B20 Maintenance, LLC 
569 Work and Rest 
Christiansted, VI 00820 
 
 
RE: S069ADOEC21(B20)  Landscaping Services at Various Schools/Activity Centers, St. 

Croix U.S. Virgin Islands  
 
Dear George A. Rohlsen: 
 
 
Transmitted herewith is the fully executed Supply Contract for the Landscaping Services at Various 
Schools/Activity Centers in the St. Croix District during the period of October 14, 2021, through 
October 13, 2022.  B20 Maintenance, LLC, will perform under this Contract in accordance with 
Addendum I (Scope of Work), Addendum II (General Provisions), and Addendum III (Termination of 
Contracts). B20 Maintenance, LLC, fails to comply with the terms of the enclosed Contract, the 
Government of the Virgin Islands will exercise all rights and remedies available to it in law and equity all 
documents via email to the Department of Property and Procurement for further processing. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Anthony D. Thomas, Commissioner of Property and 
Procurement, at 340-774-0828 or email anthony.thomas@dpp.vi.gov. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Anthony D. Thomas 
Commissioner  
 
ADT/mth  
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